
 

 

 

 

 

Date: 25.05.2024 

 

To 

Corporate Relationship Department 

BSE Limited 

P J Towers, Dalal Street, 

Mumbai-400051. 

 
Scrip Code: 531153 

 
 

Dear Sir, 
 

Sub: - Rescheduling the Board Meeting and addition of business items. 

Ref: Regulation 29 of SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015. 

 

With reference to our earlier Intimation dated 18th May, 2024 regarding Board Meeting to be held on 

Monday, 27th May, 2024. Please be noted that due to some unavoidable circumstances, the meeting 

of Board of Directors of the company is now re-scheduled on Wednesday, 29th May,2024 inter-alia, 

to consider and approve the following matters: 

i. To consider and Approval of the Audited Financial Results for the fourth quarter and year ended 

31st March, 2024.  

ii. To consider a proposal to issue equity shares to the existing shareholders of the Company on 

Rights Basis, as per the provisions of Companies Act, 2013 and rules made thereunder and the 

Securities and Exchange Board of India (Issue of Capital and Disclosure Requirements) 

Regulations, 2018, as amended and other applicable laws. 

iii. To consider and approve the various matters in connection with the Rights Issue, including 

determination of the issue price, rights entitlement ratio and record date.  

This is for the information and necessary records. 
 

Yours Truly, 

 

For Diligent Industries Limited 
 

 

 

Bhanu Prakash Vankineni 

Managing Director 

DIN: 00919910 
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